
EYFS Catch Up!  
Look at what’s been happing in the Early Years during Spring 1! 

What has happened in Nursery recently? What has happened in Reception recently? 

 The children found a spaceship that landed on the  

playdeck!  

 We learnt a new story called “Whatever Next”  

 We were able to share our learning with our families  

 We have been comparing quantities in maths  

 A big welcome to our 5 new Nursery starters!  

 The children have been learning about different types 

of transport from the past and present day. 

 We took part in a road safety workshop. We learnt the 

four stages to safely cross the road. ‘Stop, think, look, 

listen.’ 

 The children designed their own boats and tested them 

in the water tray to see if they would float or sink. We 

had many successful boats. 

Week ending: 10th February 2023 

Upcoming events:  

 Next term Nursery will be focusing on the topic of 

minibeasts. We will be starting Forest School and taking 

local trips to the shops, library and park! More            

information to follow.  

 Next term Reception will be looking at where we live and 

exploring the local area. As part of this we will be visiting 

Earlsfield library and going on a local walk. More        

information to follow. 

  

Reminders: 

 The Nursery 2023-2024 admission deadline is fast ap-

proaching— if you are looking for a Nursery place please 

apply by the 10th March. https://www.floreatwandsworth.org.uk/ckfinder/

userfiles/files/Admissions%202023-24/Floreat%20Wandsworth%20Nursery%20Admissions%20Policy%

202023-24.pdf   

 If you would like to take part in our parent reader events, 

please speak to the class reps to sign up to a slot.  

 Please name all of your child’s belongings. It really helps 

us to find any misplaced clothing.  

 Reception reading books are changed every Tuesday and 

Friday. 
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Meet the EYFS team! 

Dear Early Years Parents,  

We hope you enjoy our very first early years catch up! We will be sending this out every two weeks so we can showcase some 

of the amazing experiences and learning opportunities your child has experienced. We hope you enjoy it! 
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Nursery photos 



Reception photos 


